
Brid White 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
cc: 
Subject: 

Michael Boland [MBoland@wicklowcoco.ie] 
30 March 2005 1557 
‘K.Vaughey@epa.ie’ 
‘B.White@epa.ie’ 
Roadstone results 

Karen, Brid 

Last week, I received from the Office of Licensing a copy of the Roadstone Dublin 
Limited "Certified Groundwater And Surface Water Quality Analysis Results -44-2004 
(December)" that were received by the EPA on the 14 Feb 
2005 from JBA. The covering letter to the EPA indicated that a digital copy of all 
the results up to Dee 2004 was also forwarded to the EPA on a CD. 
Would it be possible for the EPA to provide me with a copy of this CD. The electronic 
version of the results will make it easier to correlate the results. , 
Yours sincerely 
Michael Boland 
Environmental Scientist 

@ 
icklow County Council 

*************X*********************X**************************** 

This message is intended only for the use of the person(s) ("the intended 
recipient(s)") to whom it is addressed. It may contain information which is privileged 
and confidential within the meaning of applicable law. If you are not the intended 
recipient, please contact the sender as soon as possible. The views expressed in this 
communication may not necessarily be the views held by Wicklow Local Authorities. 

Any attachments have been checked by a virus scanner and appear to be clean. 
Please ensure that you also scan all messages, as Wicklow Local Authorites do not 
accept any liability for contamination or damage to your systems. 
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